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May 1, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 395

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation LQA/WRM:rab
Attn: Mr. B. Joe Youngblood, Chief

Licensing Branch 1 Docket No. 50-339
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nucleae Regulatory Commission License No. NPF-7
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

During recent discussions with Mr. Alexander Dromerick,
a member of your staf f, we were requested to provide you with copies
of the emergency procedures for North Anna Unit 2 pertaining to loss of
feedwater flow.

In accordance with your request, we have enclosed copies of
nine procedures relating to the loss of feedwater flow and to the
auxiliary feedwater system.

We hope these procedures will prove helpful to your review.

Very truly yours,

/. f7< 7
ud. R. Sy'lvia

W Manager-Nuclear Operations
and Maintenance ,
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